
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
Chuck Hughes, Superintendent 

9525 E. Highland Road                               Telephone (810) 626-2100 

Howell, Michigan 48843                           Fax (810) 626-2101 

 

October 11, 2023 

 

Dear HCS Community: 

 

2023-24 Parent Perception Survey:  Parents will begin receiving a link to the 2023-24 Parent Perception 

Survey from the Building Principal.  K-4 = last two weeks of October, 5-8 = first two weeks of November, 

and 9-12 = last two weeks of November.  Please take the time to fill out the survey as this is used to help the 

district understand your perspective on how things are going, and which areas we may need to focus on 

moving forward.  Thank you. 

 

Farms Intermediate Students Explore Programing and Robotics:  Up to the challenge! Farms STEM 

students racing their Sphero robots. 

 

 
 

High School Art Teacher Honored:  Mr. Etheridge was honored as one of 52 weekly winners of this 

award.  He was nominated by Breanna Zaborowski, who just completed the painting of the Hartland Wings 

found on the back side of the storage shed at the Auxiliary Stadium.  Mr. Etheridge has been teaching at 

Hartland High School for three years.   

 

 
 



 

Congratulations MS Students of the Month: Lilly Wendell and Nick Yegge. 

 

 
 

College Awareness Day at Farms Intermediate:  Students from Hartland High School visited with Farms 

Intermediate students to create an awareness of what it takes to prepare for college. 

 

                    
 

Sixth Grade Artist:  Colbie Rice gifted this wonderful Turkey to me at the Board Meeting Monday Night.  

Butter Bucket Turkey has found a home in the HCS Administration Office.  Amazing Art Colbie, Thank 

You! 

 

   



Bus Drivers Needed: We are looking for full-time bus drivers and a few substitute bus drivers. Whether 

you can work a few hours a day, one or two days a week, or more.  If you’re interested in an 

exciting position that follows the student calendar, please contact us! Starting at $19.87, paid holidays, paid 

benefits or $5,000 (full-time). No previous experience needed as we provide paid training!  

 

Bus Delays:  Some parents have found that the district has had to delay afternoon routes.  This means that a 

bus driver will deliver their normal route and then return to the school to run a second route for the driver 

we are missing.  These delays can be anywhere from fifteen minutes to a half-hour or more.  Our goal is to 

get everyone to school and back home in the most efficient and safe manner possible.  Only additional 

drivers will alleviate this practice.   

 

Notice:  There Will Be No Update Next Week 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

 

“People need to learn that their actions do affect other people.   

So be careful what you say and do, it’s not always just about you.” 

Unknown 


